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   Our Lady Queen of Peace Church (since1930) 
    SHRINE TO INFANT JESUS of PRAGUE  (since 2003) 
  

         PARISH WEBSITE      

          WWW.QOP.CA 
                                                                                                 e-mail: office@qop.ca 

   

    PASTOR Rev. John Domotor 

    ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: Carol Molloy 

                                                          PARISH MUSIC DIRECTOR:   Marlon Narciso   HUNGARIAN Mass:               Rev. John Domotor 

          SPANISH Mass:    Rev. Benoit Laplante 

       WWW.LATINMASSVICTORIA.COM  TRADITIONAL LATIN Mass: Rev. John Domotor  
                                                                

Our Lady Queen of Peace, 849 OLD ESQUIMALT Road,  VICTORIA,  BRITISH COLUMBIA  V9A 4W9 
  

on MONDAYS  CHURCH & PARISH OFFICE ARE CLOSED 

PARISH OFFICE is OPEN TUESDAY – FRIDAY  9.00 – 12.00  & 1.00 – 4.15    250.384.3884   Fax: 250.384.3664 
  

 SUNDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

TRADITIONAL LATIN MASS - - - -     9.00 - 

SUNSET LODGE* 1
st
 & 3

rd
 Wednesday  - - 9.30* - - - 

ADORATION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT** - 10.00 - -    10.00 ** - 

ROSARY - 11.45 11.45 11.45 11,45 - 

  M 

   A 

   S 

   S 

 

Weekday  - 12.10 12.10 12.10 12.10 - 

Weekend 10.00  - - - - 5.00 

TRADITIONAL LATIN  12.00 - - - 9.00 - 

SPANISH 2
nd

 & last Sunday of the month       2.00  - - - - - 

HUNGARIAN 3
rd

 Sunday every month       2.00 - - - - - 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP   after Mass 12.10    

Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE    after Mass 12.10   

   *    MASS celebrated at 952 Arm Street, Victoria, BC, V9A 4G7 

 **    Adoration of Blessed Sacrament is taking a place on 1
st
 Friday of the month and every Tuesday from 10.00 – 11.45 

CONFESSIONS  ½ hour before and after all Masses. PLEASE ring the bell and enter when GREEN light is ON.   

BAPTISMS: To have your child baptized at Our Lady Queen of Parish, please call the Parish Office at least 3 months in advance to arrange  

an appointment with the Pastor. Parents are expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation course TBA.  

MARRIAGES: If you wish to have your marriage solemnized at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church, please call the office at least 6 months 

prior to the intended date as the preparation for this life commitment takes time, thought and considerable paper work. If you are not registered 

at Our Lady Queen of Peace parish have the documents prepared in your own Parish.   
The CWL: meets every month on 

2
nd

 WEDNESDAY after Noon Mass.  

PRESIDENT Bertha Landrie.  

No meetings in July&August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS  

3
rd

 Degree (Council 1256) meet 1
st
 Monday & 2

nd
 Thursday at 7.00 p.m.  

4
th

 Degree  3
rd

 Thursday of the month at 7.00 p.m. Contact: FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR Shawn Leckie 250.360.2620    

Meetings 3
rd

 & 4
th

 Degree KOFC are in Queen of Peace Parish Community Centre.    

IMPORTANT: IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to hospital 

and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST, Please call 

the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call: the Hospital Chaplain  Fr. Vicente Borre  

                                                                      250.889.3761    
 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether long time 

residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place 

in the collection basket or mail to the PARISH OFFICE (address on top) . THANK YOU. Please mark the proper BOX (below on the left side). 
    

             New Parishioner       
     

      Have moved here is new address 

          

            I am home-bound and would like  someone to visit me            
         

            I am going to be in the hospital, please call on me   

                          

                 NAME: _______________________________________________________ 
                                                

                 ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 

 

              HOME …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  

                                       

                 e-mail: ________________________________@_____________________ 
  

SUNDAY DONATIONS can be done by using:  

boxed Sunday Envelopes or by automatic bank withdrawal. (The PARISH OFFICE can supply you with necessary documents).  
 

http://www.qop.ca/
mailto:office@qop.ca


 

Our Lady Queen of Peace 

‘Legacies’ 
WILL POWER! 

   Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges                 
  with gratitude the legacies it has received 

   over the years. 

     *Legacies enable the church property to  

   be kept in good repair and provide 

   improvements.   

     *Legacies are a way of providing 

   assurance that the parish has income or 

   savings in the event of unforeseen 

   emergencies. 

     *A Will is the most important document 

   you will ever sign. 

   Please remember ‘Our Lady Queen of 

   Peace’ in your Will!               
 

Baptism at Our Lady Queen of Peace 
To have your child Baptized at Our Lady Queen of 

Peace Church, you must call the office at least 3 

months in advance to arrange an appointment with 

the Pastor. It is assumed that the family has Our Lady 

Queen of Peace parish connection and practices the faith 

by attending Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may 

meet with the Pastor and take the course even if your 

child has not yet been born. Parents are expected to 

participate in the Baptismal preparation.  

At least one Godparent or both must be baptized and 

confirmed and are practicing Catholics. Non-

parishioners are required to have a Letter of 

Recommendation from your Pastor to have your 

child Baptized in our parish.  
 

Diocesan Messenger Survey 
The Diocesan Messenger Board believes it is 

appropriate at this stage in the life of our Diocesan paper 

to get some feedback from our readers, and to that end 

we have created The 2013 Readership Survey. Go to  

http://www.rcdvictoria.org/2013-reader-survey.php and 

complete the survey on line. If you do not have a 

computer you can find a survey form at both entrances 

of the church. Complete it and submit it by mail. The 

survey is anonymous unless people wish to provide their 

email address for further communication. Information 

will be tabulated and shared in the Nov. edition of the 

paper. The survey will be available for completion from 

now until Sept. 30. We estimate it will take between 10 

and 20 minutes to complete, depending on the level of 

detail people wish to provide. As we move forward with 

our communications plans in the Diocese, it’s important 

that we understand the preferences and needs of our 

community of faith.   

 

St. Patrick`s Good Used Clothing Sale 

Fri., Oct. 4 & Sat. Oct. 5 – 9:30am-2:00pm  
Collecting clothing and other Bazaar Items on Sept. 1

st
 

However, if you are moving and have items, pick-up is 

available by phoning Pauline-250-592-9434 or Lorna-

250-477-6331. Bringing items to the church, please let 

people know in the office of St. Patrick`s church. 
 

National - LIFE-CHAIN!  
Sunday, October 6 – 2:00pm-3:30pm 

Please mark your calenders and resolve to attend this 

annual event, joining thousands of Canadians and 

Americans in protesting the millions of unborn babies 

killed yearly by abortion. In Victoria, The LIFE-CHAIN 

will take place on Blanshard St. beside the Mayfair Mall 

and to the south of it. Park in the parking lot and proceed 

quickly to our vigil. Signs will be provided.    
 

URGENT- ``Our Place`` (downtown) 

Desperately needs Men`s Clothing for people living in 

poverty. Currently our men`s clothing racks are bare. If 

you have men`s clothing that you no longer need please 

consider donating them to ``Our Place`` We desperately 

need lightly used socks, jeans and t-shirts as well as new 

underwear for men and women. ``Our Place`` provides 

clothing free of charge. The clothing can be dropped off 

directly to ``Our Place`` at 919 Pandora Ave. 
 

Your presence could save a life! 

40 Days for Life – Sept. 25 – Nov. 3 
Join 40 Days volunteers and street counsellors outside  
Victoria’s abortion clinic, sign up for an hour or two a  
week and help save lives. We pray together for the 

women using the clinic, the staff and especially that the 

unborn babies be born. 40 Days is positive, prayerful 

and peaceful.   
More info and sign-up: www.40daysforlife.com/victoria/ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.rcdvictoria.org/2013-reader-survey.php
http://www.40daysforlife.com/victoria/


 

St. Andrew’s Cathedral Parish 
Pope Francis has requested a day of prayer and fasting 

this Sat., Sept. 7
th

 for peace in Syria, the Middle East, 

and throughout the world. In response to his request, 

you are invited to enter into this fasting – whether total 

fasting or partial is for you to decide.  It might be 

appropriate to follow the Lenten practice of abstaining 

from meat for the day and then to have two small meals 

and only one larger size meal. For those who are unable 

to fast from food then you are encouraged to fast from 

other things that are of importance to you such as 

internet, entertainment, shopping, exercise, etc.    

On Sat., Sept. 7
th

 we will have the following at the 

Cathedral.  

Rosary: 8:55 a.m. 

Morning Mass: Sept.7
th

 - 9:30 a.m.   

The Sacrament of Reconciliation will be celebrated as 

usual from 10:30 – 11:30 a.m. 

Morning Mass will be followed by Silent Eucharistic 

Adoration until 11:30 a.m. 
At 11:30 a.m. we will celebrate Mid-Day Prayer with 

special prayers and conclude with Eucharistic 

Benediction. 

Please feel free to spread the news of this day of prayer 

far and wide and to enter into the spirit of prayer and 

fasting as requested by the Holy Father. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthright's Annual Strollerthon  
Is on Sat., Sept. 7, and we are looking for walkers and 

sponsors for this scenic 5K stroll through James Bay. 

Push a baby stroller or walk without, but come out and 

support Birthright, Victoria's crisis pregnancy service 

offering support to women in difficult pregnancies.   

The walk begins and ends at Fisherman's Wharf Park.   

Please see our poster and sponsor sheets for more 

information and contact Peggy at 250-478-5372 or 

peggymc@spinnaker.com if you are interested in 

participating. Our goal this year is to have at least one 

walker from each parish in the Victoria area who will  

collect pledges from fellow parishioners and family and 

friends in support of Birthright. 
 

Development and Peace  
The D&P Fall Diocesan meeting will take place on Sat. 

Sep. 21
st
 at St. Edward’s Parish Hall, 2085 Maple 

Bay Rd., Duncan, from 10:00 am – 4:00 pm.  Gather 

for coffee and refreshments at 9:30 am. Our D&P 

animator, John Gabor, will be giving the Fall Action 

workshop. All interested people are invited to attend.  

Lunch will be provided and travel expenses can be 

claimed.  If you require child care, please contact  

Nancy Stuart at 250-477-6952 or nancy-stuart@shaw.ca  

More info on D&P at www.devp.org  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:peggymc@spinnaker.com
mailto:nancy-stuart@shaw.ca
http://www.devp.org/


 

Week of September 2 to September 8   
 

Monday September 2 

        NO MASS  
 

Tuesday September 3                                                                                                  

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Cecilia McIntyre(RIP)            

Req.:  Sarah Murphy                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

Wednesday September 4 

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Elizabeth Fernandez(RIP)       

Req.:  Carol Ball          
 

Thursday September 5  

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Fern Wick(RIP)  

Req.: Augustina Manguerra                      
 

Friday September 6  ‘First Friday’  

9:00am: Latin Mass 

12:10: Daily Mass                                                              
Intentions: Mary Lu, Yvonne, Jerome, 

Jeannine, Joseph & Suzanne, that they return  

to their faith                                                   

Req.: Dan & Mary Moreau                                                                                                                                                             
 

Saturday September 7   

5:00 pm: Anticipated Sunday Mass 

Intentions: Sarah Murphy                                                     

Req.: Alberta McIntyre               
 

Sunday September 8   

10:00 am:  ‘23
rd

 Sunday in Ordinary Time’ 

12:00noon: Traditional Latin Mass 

 

Note:  

Please remember the following persons   

who are ill in your prayers: Marcelina Baldauf,  

George Fyvie, Anita Loiselle, Eva Gerard, Anna Urban, 

Marion Turner, Max Moran, Flora Simonson,  

Lucy Praud, Nova Wauthy, Lorna Cue, Lynn Wood, 

Darlene Humphries, Louis Berard, Elaine Shannon, 

Barbara Dunahee, Christine Stornebrink, Reine Berns, 
 

Note:   

Confessions: ½ hr. Before all Masses  

                                    & 

First Saturday of every month: 3 - 4pm 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Week of September 9 to September 15   
 

Monday September 9 

        NO MASS  
 

Tuesday September 10   “Please Note” 

             NO ‘ADORATION’                         

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: in thanksgiving            

Req.:  Joel & Irene Liggayu                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 

Wednesday September 11 

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Miguel Manguerra       

Req.: Augustina Manguerra               
 

Thursday September 12 

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Shirley Diedrick  

Req.: Bea Gropp                      
 

Friday September 13     ‘PLEASE NOTE’ 

             NO ‘LATIN MASS’ 

12:10: Daily Mass                                                              
Intentions: Elizabeth Fernandez                                                   

Req.: Louis & Carol Molloy                                                                                                                                                                
 

Saturday September 14 

5:00 pm: Anticipated Sunday Mass 

Intentions: Marian Bergeron(RIP)                                                    

Req.:  Suzanne Bergeron              
 

Sunday September 15   

10:00 am:  ‘24
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time’ 

12:00noon: Traditional Latin Mass 

 

 

 
Condolences 

We join in extending our deepest condolences to the 

family and friends of “Elizabeth Fernandez”   

May her soul and the souls of the faithful departed 

through the mercy of God rest in peace    Amen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


